
From: wilson caddel
To: Alan Day
Subject: july 13 permit hearing
Date: Friday, July 7, 2023 3:51:14 PM

Sir, 
Regarding the Permit Hearing for July 13 2023.   
I am opposed to the permit applications. I am opposed to the introduction of over 60 wells with a total
gallon per minute flow in excess of 75,000 gallons per minute, over 39 trillion gallons a year, There is
nothing stated as to what considerations will be made to local private use resident water wells when the
water table level is dropped. Resulting in dry wells or inadequate flow.  

Thanks, 
Wilson Caddel
4288 MT Vernon rd.
Robertson Co.  
Calvert Tx. 77837  
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